
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  
ART LEAGUE OF OCEAN CITY ANNOUNCES  

 “COLOR RUN FOR THE ARTS” 
  

OCEAN CITY, MD — May 26, 2025 — The Art League of Ocean City invites the public to the “Color 
Run for the Arts” on Saturday, Nov. 15, 2025 at the Veterans Memorial Park in Ocean Pines, Md.​
 
Check-in begins at 8 a.m., with a kids’ run at 9 a.m. for ages nine and under. The 5K Color Run takes off 
at 9:30 a.m. A two-mile walk around the South Gate Pond starts at 10 a.m. 
  
During a color run, runners and walkers are doused in a different color powder at various points along the 
course. Participants usually wear white at the starting line and finish the race plastered in bright colors. 
The colored powders are safe on the skin and for the environment and simply wash off.  
​
“This isn't just a run; it’s a full-on celebration of the arts,” Aubrey Sizemore, Art League event 
coordinator, said. “Enjoy a festive atmosphere featuring an artisan marketplace, music, raffles, Grateful 
Grub food truck, Kona Ice truck, and so much more. Whether you're running, racing for a cause, walking 
with friends, or just soaking it all in, there's something for everyone and every age.”​
​
Early-bird registrants who sign up by Oct. 23, 2025 are guaranteed a free race-day tee shirt. ​
​
For more information and to register, go to OCart.org/colorrun 
  
Sponsors and volunteers are also being sought for the event. Interested sponsors should contact Jessica 
Bauer, Art League Development Director, at development@artleagueofoceancity.org. Those interested in 
volunteering should contact Aubrey Sizemore, Art League Volunteer and Event Coordinator, at 
aubrey@artleagueofoceancity.org. 
  
The Art League of Ocean City is a non-profit organization dedicated to bringing the visual arts to the 
community through education, exhibits, scholarship, programs and community art projects.  
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